

Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 9 OF 2020 
 
 

Diving Operations on the RNLI Pontoon Barry Outer Harbour 
 

Mariners are advised that EDS diving company will be carrying out diving operations on 
the RNLI pontoon, Barry Outer Harbour on the following dates: 

 
Tuesday January 21

st
 0900 – 1600 

Wednesday January 22
nd

 0900 - 1600 
 

Flag Alpha will be displayed and VHF Channels 11 and 16 will be monitored. 
 

Mariners should be mindful of these diving operations, keep speeds in the harbour low 
enough so as not to cause wake, and ensure positive communications if navigating in the 

vicinity of the pontoon. 
 

 
  

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 20/01/2020. 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


